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Spring is finally on its way and we are looking forward to the warmer 

weather with plenty of outdoor play. We have an exciting month ahead 

of us with lots of events and fun filled activities. 

 

World Book Day  

On the 4th of March we will be celebrating World Book Day.  

We are looking forward to welcoming all the children dressed in 

their favourite characters. It will be a fun day celebrating the love 

of books and storytelling.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 If you or a member of your family tests positive for the virus at any time, please email us as 

soon as possible and adhere to the government’s track and trace regulations at all times.  

For more information:  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home 

Mother’s Day 

To celebrate Mother’s Day 

we have lots of activities 

planned over the course 

of two days 11th/ 12th 

March. 

Plenty of surprises for all 

of our lovely mothers and 

we promise to put a smile 

on your face.  

 

  

 

    

Parents Consultations via Zoom 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all our parents who took part in the Parents consultations via 

Zoom.  

The feedback has been amazing and we would like to thank you for all your support. 

 

RED NOSE DAY  

Red nose day, the 19th  of March is all about having fun and making the 

world a better place by helping those in need. This will be a non-uniform 

day. The children will be allowed to come to nursery wearing something 

red.  We would like to request a £1 donation that will go towards the 

annual fundraiser.     

 



     
   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH  
Meet Ms Dhanny our Nursery 
practitioner for Shenley who has been 
with us since March 2017. She has been 
a real asset to TAS and we would like 
to thank her for all her hard work 

 

RECOMMENDATI0NS 

Here at Tots and Scholars we are 

very pleased that many of you have 

recommended new families to our 

nursery.  We would like to show our 

appreciation to you by giving you 

10% off your invoice for one month 

after a new family that you have 

recommended starts with us.  We 

would kindly ask that you email us 

to let us know when you have made 

a recommendation so that we can 

ensure that the discount is applied. 

DATES FOR YOUR CALANDER: Please see attached planned events.  

 

Shenley Nursery will be closed on all Bank Holidays and the 

Following dates: 

 

Monday 17th May – Inset day 

Wednesday 8th of September Inset day  

 

 

The TAS policies have now been uploaded onto the website.  

Please note login details for access to the website 

www.totsandscholars.co.uk 

Login: totsandscholars Password: tas123 

Thank you for all your lovely comments on the photo gallery, it 

really has made the team smile and makes us go that extra mile. 

Photos will be uploaded termly.  

  

 

Gentle reminder:  please ensure 
where possible a 2mtr distance is 
met in the car park as per the 
government guidelines.  
 

 

 

 

 

“Working at TAS has been 

the best decision I’ve ever 

made. I enjoy every minute 

spent in the Butterfly room.  

Puppet shows and 

storytelling is what I enjoy 

the most after seeing all the 

children smile and laugh.  

http://www.totsandscholars.co.uk/

